
Park Place Dental is committed to improving the digital usability and accessibility of its website, 
ensuring that all services and content are accessible to persons with disabilities including, those 
with visible and nonvisible disabilities. Furthermore, this extends to all parts of our recruitment 
process. As we understand that each individual’s needs are unique, any individual who seeks 
accommodations can directly reach out to us by email at info@barrieparkplacedental.ca or by 
phone at 705-728-9922.   
 
Please be aware that our efforts to maintain accessibility and usability are ongoing. If, at any 
time, you have any accessibility concerns, please notify us of how we may assist and we will 
make every reasonable effort to accommodate your request and to make the page or 
information contained therein accessible for you. Thank you for your understanding. 
 


